
A boy labeled charity kid from Omega School is awarded 
a Bachelors Degree in Procurement and Supply Chain 

from Makerere University  
Dear Brethren…I am called Tadeo Kiliwaidho; I am twenty four years old. I 
have grown up in a family of ten people; my late parents gave birth to three 
but we grew up with our dear Aunt and Uncle who cared for us, their kids, 
and also grandkids.  Our parents did not live to see us grow. They both died 
at the time when we were all too young.  Also, through our beloved Director, 
I wish to extend my sincere gratitude to my American family for the love and 
great support they have given to me and the entire household. I am 
delighted to inform you all that, at last, my graduation day at the University 

was January 17, 2019. It was very colorful and successful.  And, February 2, 2019 was another wonderful day.  It 
was my graduation party at home.  All Invited guests managed to come. I wished (if it was possible) for my family 
in America to come and attend. I believe and trust that though they were not present physically, prayers given to 
God for us worked and things went on very well..  I want also to thank our director, Rev. Fred Tumwebaze, for the 
great love shared through all the things he does for our family and me in particular. Had it not been for him, I 
can’t tell what my future would have been.  I joined Makerere University in 2015 after all my education trail 
through Omega School. Currently I am a happy man, aiming at upgrading and looking for a job. Keep on praying 
for me and God bless you all!  (Below Tadeo’s happy family looks on as he graduates.) 
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To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by APRIL 10th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Omega School is expanding and constructing a four storied 
building with 12 classrooms and one big examination hall on 

the top floor. This project began in February 2019, and because 
of the size and amount of funds needed, will be built in phases.  
The first phase will be the construction of the basement, which 
is 43 feet long and 28 feet wide.  If you would like to contribute 

to this project please designate funds to “classrooms.” or 
Omega School Fund.   
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